From: Annie Hildenbiddle

To: Kelly Churney

Cc: Matthew Iorio

Subject: Palm Beach Day - Seaview Campus Parking
Date: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 4:46:41 PM

*****Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all

requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Mayor and Town Council:

We're writing in support of PBDA's request to utilize their existing property for teacher parking.

We moved to Palm Beach in December of 2019 and closed on our home at 131 Seaview Ave in January,
2020. We purchased a home in town to be in the heart of the community. The school is part of this
community. Being down the street from Palm Beach Day was a positive in the purchase of our home.
Never once were we worried or are worried about traffic or any other future developments to the school -
including the request to utilize existing school property for parking for the teachers. In living and building
in the area, we are very familiar with the difficulty in parking and cannot imagine how hard it is for the
teachers to manage this challenge. Their focus should be the children and not if their car will get a ticket.
We support the PBDA request for the teachers.

Best regards,

Annie and Matt lorio
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